NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Notice is hereby given that the Madison County Board of Supervisors will hold a public
hearing on Monday, April 1, 2013, at 6:00 pm. in the Board Room of the
Chancery/Administrative Office Complex, 125 West North Street, Canton, Madison
County, Mississippi, concerning the Lost Rabbit Public Improvement District.

Published by order of the Board of Supervisors of Madison County, Mississippi, dated
this the 19th day of February, 2013.

/s/Gerald Steen
President, Madison County Board of Supervisors
Publish: March 7, 14, 21 and 28, 2013.



results malien
Eric F. Hatten
ehatten@burr.com

Direct Dial: {601) 709-3442
Direct Fax: (866) 443-1581

March 19, 2013

VIA U.S. MAIL

David W. Overby

County Administrator

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39047

Re:  Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Scheduled for April 1, 2013
Dear Mr. Overby:

This letter is to advise that it is my desire to address the Madison County Board of Supervisors at
the meeting scheduled for April 1, 2013, regarding the Lost Rabbit Public Improvement District.
It is my understanding that this matter is on the agenda. [ would appreciate you ensuring that |
be given the opportunity to speak to the Board.

Additionally, [ have asked that Todd Davis, court reporter, also attend the meeting in order to
create a record of the events as they relate to this matter.

If you need any other information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

EAH

Eric F. Hatten
EFH/srb

cc: Todd Davis, Court Reporter
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